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June 29, 2022 
 
 
Hon. Caroline Mulroney 
Minister of Transportation 
Unit 8, 45 Grist Mill Road 

Holland Landing, ON  
L9N 1M7 

 
 
Dear Minister, 
 
Congratulations on your re-election as the Member of Provincial Parliament for York-Simcoe, and 
as Ontario’s Minister of Transportation.  
 
We followed with great interest your efforts during the campaign to expand the government’s 
reach into francophone communities, especially in rural areas of the province such as Glengarry-
Prescott-Russell, which resulted in the election of a new Member of Provincial Parliament. As the 
Member who represents some of Ontario’s prime agricultural land, such as the Holland Marsh, 
we know that you can appreciate the concerns of some of our members regarding sustainability, 
land use and food supply. 
 
We look forward to working with you and your staff in our shared priority areas in transportation 
such as road safety and slow moving vehicles, reviewing the CVOR program’s application 
process and the assessment tools, as well as Transportation Plans. 
 
As the second term of this government gets underway, we look forward to the new and exciting 
role that you are sure to take on as this government takes on new challenges.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Peggy Brekveld 
President  


